
Confidentiality: 

 

Keeping a trusting counselling relationship with students is very important.   

I have an ethical responsibility to take every reasonable precaution to 

respect and safeguard a student’s right to confidentiality. As a result, most 

of what happens during individual sessions is confidential between the 

myself and the child. The following are exceptions to confidentiality: 

i.  when disclosure is required to prevent clear and imminent danger to 

the client or others; 

ii.  when legal requirements demand that confidential material be 

revealed; 

iii. when a child is in need of protection.  

 

Students themselves are free to give as much information as they choose 

about our work together. However, if you have any concerns, please contact 

me and I will work within my ethical guidelines to assist you.  

Rest assured that I will contact you if there is something that I believe is 

important for you to know about or help with (with your child’s knowledge). 

Working collaboratively is the best approach. 

 

 


